
 

 

MEDIA
ASX RELEASE

6 October 2017 
 
Dawn James  
Adviser, Listings Compliance 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
 
Email: dawn.james@asx.com.au  
Copy: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 
 
 
Dear Dawn 
 
Request for Trading Halt  
 
Nzuri Copper Limited (Company) requests a trading halt of its securities be granted by ASX 
effective immediately, pending the release of an announcement in response to a price query from 
ASX.  
 
The trading halt will last until the earlier of commencement of trading on Tuesday, 10 October 
2017 or the release to the market of an announcement in relation to the ASX query.  
  
The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
Anthony Begovich 
Company Secretary 


